
 
 

Notice of PT. Yamato Indonesia Forwarding Official Website Launch 

 

April 11th, 2023 

 

First and foremost, we would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continuous 

support so that we can sustain our business up until this moment. This news release is to inform 

that we, PT. Yamato Indonesia Forwarding, are proud to announce the launch of our brand-new 

official homepage at https://yamato.id/. 

Our website is designed to provide in-depth information about our branches, and 

everything related to our businesses: Forwarding, Contract Logistics, as well as Moving. The 

information includes specific guidance about our methods for Moving services. Furthermore, we 

have also prepared tracking and cargo information tools through a dedicated portal site for the 

customer we made a contract with. Feel free to make use of our website. 

If you have any questions, please contact us at the address below. 

 

 

URL https://yamato.id/ 

 

Publish Date April 11th, 2023 

Contact Information Head Office: + 62-21-55911222 

Branch: +62-21-572-3251 (Jakarta) 

+62-24-8454323 (Semarang) 

+62-31-9926-1070 (Surabaya) *New branch 

sales@yamato.co.id  *Applies for all branches 

 


